
Today, our organization held an event dedicated to the Independence Day of Ukraine. 

Honored guests from the town hall and the Baden-Württemberg Public Foundation 

positively noted the ongoing activities of our organization in promoting Ukrainian 

culture and traditions, and also presented us with a certificate for 2,500 euros. A 

concert was held that left no one indifferent with the participation of our musical 

group "Golden Voices" under the direction of Liliana Todorova, as well as invited 

Ukrainian and German musical groups and special guest Natalia Salii. After the 

concert, the guests had fun, taking part in a fun game and an origami-embroidery 

master class. Our charming chefs treated the guests to delicious borscht and 

dumplings. At the charity fair, guests bought goods with Ukrainian symbols and 

crafts made by children and adults themselves. The real highlight of our event was 

the exhibition of works by the famous Ukrainian artist Roman Aghasyan.  A large 

number of people took part in the preparation and holding of the holiday. Everyone 

made a lot of efforts to ensure that the holiday was held in the best possible way and 

that the guests felt care and attention to themselves, and that the Germans saw how 

proud we are of our country. And judging by how many people cried in the hall 

during the anthem, the Germans probably understood what grief and pain this damn 

war brings us. Thank you to everyone who participated in the preparation and holding 

of the event, thank you to everyone who donated to help the victims in Ukraine. Let's 

unite! Together we are strong! 



 

Link to original news  - Click here! 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/1180330696296851/posts/1266567477673172/

